
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judy Clegg [mailto: ]  
Sent: 14 September 2021 22:14 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Stopping Up Order 
 
Please add my name to the list of objectors to the proposed moving of Princes 
Parade in Hythe.  
 
Green spaces are so important. Building houses on this land will take  away a 
precious wildlife corridor and downgrade the wildlife that lives adjacent to the military 
canal. 
 
Judith Clegg 

  
 

 
 




